
 

 

 
 
 
 Audrey May – Executive Director 

 
Children and Families Service 
5 City Square 
East Wing 
Dundee  
DD1 15FE 
 
If calling, please ask for 
Paul Fleming, 01382 433246 
Email: paul.fleming@dundeecity.gov.uk 

 
Parents/carers of pupils attending 
all schools and nurseries 
      
      
      
      

 

Our Ref: PF/MM 
Your Ref:       

 Date: 13 September 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

SCHOOLS, NURSERIES AND OFFICES CLOSED FOR FUNERAL OF  

HER MAJESTY THE QUEEN 

 
I am writing to inform you that all Dundee City Council schools and nurseries will be closed 
on Monday 19 September the date of Her Majesty the Queen’s State Funeral.   
 
Council offices will also be closed on Monday, which is a bank holiday to mark the last day of 
the period of National Mourning, and only emergency and critical cover will be provided. 
 
Yours sincerely 

  
PAUL FLEMING 
Interim Head of Service - Education, Learning and Inclusion (Chief Education Officer) 
 
 


